
 

 

 

Questions and Answers for the Clean Vehicle Rebate Project (CVRP) and 
Increased Incentives for Public Fleets in Disadvantaged Communities (Public 

Fleet Pilot Project) Final Applicant Teleconference 
October 25, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. 

On October 25, 2016, the California Air Resources Board (ARB) held the Clean Vehicle 
Rebate Project (CVRP) and Increased Incentives for Public Fleets in Disadvantaged 
Communities (Public Fleet Pilot Project) Final Applicant Teleconference to answer 
questions regarding the Fiscal Year (FY) 2016-17 CVRP Grant Solicitation (Solicitation).  
Staff encourages applicants to read through this document as ARB has provided more 
written detail in their responses to stakeholder questions than what was discussed at 
the teleconference. In the event of any differences, the following written responses take 
precedence over verbal responses provided at the teleconference. 

Please note that staff cannot respond to any questions except during the Preliminary 
and Final Applicant Teleconferences.  

1. What is the timeline for the submittal of the Grant? 

Answer: The Solicitation for an administrator to implement CVRP will close on  
November 4, 2016 and a Grantee should be selected on November 18, 2016.  A 
Grant Agreement should be in place sometime in December 2016, although ARB 
at its sole discretion may adjust the timeline. 
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